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I fully support this bill. As a Healthcare provider, more needs to be done to help the 

actual attendees to patient and not Healthcare administrators. If we keep lowering 

our support to those who provide medical care, then we will soon find ourselves in a 

very difficult position of understaffed, which will result in substandard of care. 


